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From: Nelson Karun <nelsonkarun@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 3:31 PM Report No.
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: Re: Zoning By-law Amendment Application 2.14.008 & Draft Plan of Con¢ 2}\' ‘Lf
Whole (Public Hearing) | June 17th, 2014 k Council e ,

Dear Councillors:
We are the resident of 55 Janessa court, Maple Ontario. We as a household are very disturbed by this zoning
by-law amendment and seek your help in bringing a good solution.

We moved to Vaughan from Mississauga hoping to live in Vaughan permanently. After searching over 160
homes | chose Janessa court for two main reasons, one is because it is a private safe court and secondly it
provided the cul-de-sac we were looking for with lots of green space.

We have two young children 8 years and 5 years, hoping to raise them in this neighbourhood for the next 20
years. As the neighbours can witness my kids are always outside in the court without any fear playing, riding a
bike, rolier skating and running around. Now with this new proposal to bring in a new sub street within the
Janessa court is making us nervous and we are afraid the kids are going to lose their freedom and will be
forced to play indoors. To us the safety of the kids is most important.

What am | going to tell my kids when they ask me “why can't I play outside anymore"? Do | say "it is no longer
safer to play outside anymore" because there is construction, lots of traffic and lots of pollution. AND the
follow up question will be "But mom, you let us play outside yesterday, we played all year last year....?" Do |
tell them, "the City approved something that is not safer for you kids any more". Will they understand this?
Will they accept this? Very, very frustrated.

“ Please give us an answer for our kids as we cannot find one. Please be considerate of whom you are affecting
by this whole thing.

Please review your amendments and do something for everyone's sake, not just one man's or one company's
giant profit.

Thank you,
Mrs. Rajini Nelson
Mr. Nelson Karun



